
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

We hope you all have 

had a lovely Christmas 

and start to 2024.  

Pencil Cases 

All children in Y6 can 

now have a small pencil 

case in school. 

Home Learning. 

This term, we will continue to set Home 

Learning on a Friday, to be due in on 

the following Friday- it will be posted on 

Google Classroom. Children will continue 

to have their SATs Buster homework 

books as well as additional maths and 

English revision guides later on in the 

term. 

It is important children keep on top on 

their work and hand homework in on 

time, in preparation for the demands of 

secondary school.  

Please do your best to encourage your 

children to read every day, and to hand 

their Reading Journals in on a Friday. 

Have a look at the following website for 

some great ideas on what to read! 

https://www.thereaderteacher.com/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Spelling… 

We will be giving out spelling 

lists every week and posting 

them up on Google 

Classrooms. We will be 

having a weekly test on these 

words (just for this term) so 

please encourage your children 

to practise them at home. 

 

 

School Trips 

Dalesdown 

Our much anticipated Dalesdown 

residential trip is drawing closer. The 

residential dates are: Monday 3rd – 

Friday 7th June. More details about 

this trip will follow later in the term, 

when we will arrange a meeting to 

answer any questions.  

 

PE KIT! 

Don’t forget that your child 

needs to have his or her 

PE kit in school at all 

times. Please wear the 

correct PE kit, as stated in 

the school policy.  

Please be aware that your 

child will not be allowed to 

take part in contact PE with 

earrings in – this includes 

them being taped up. They 

may be given other tasks 

to complete instead.  

 

SATS 

At some point this term, we 

will hold another ‘Mock SATS’ 

week in preparation for the 

May exams. The Year 6 

Team will plan very carefully 

how to administer and support 

each of the children. Please 

feel free to contact us if you 

have any questions regarding 

this. We will also be having a 

meeting about the SATs in the 

near future and will let you 

know the dates asap. 

 

 Curriculum 

For information on 

what we will be learning 

as part of our India 

topic, please see the 

curriculum pages on our 

website.  

https://www.stnicolasma

ry.w-

sussex.sch.uk/page/?title

=Curriculum&pid=35 

 

Our India Topic 

If anyone has been on 

holiday to India and has 

any photos that they would 

be willing to email in, we 

would love to see them and 

maybe add them to a 

lesson or display!  
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